
    
 
The Rt Hon Michael Gove MP 

Department for Levelling Up, Housing and Communities 

2 Marsham St 

London  

SW1P 4DF 

 

Dear Secretary of State, 

The 2010 Marmot Review Fairer Society, Healthy Lives highlighted the links between health 

and our built and natural environments. Since then, evidence about this relationship has only 

https://www.instituteofhealthequity.org/resources-reports/fair-society-healthy-lives-the-marmot-review/fair-society-healthy-lives-full-report-pdf.pdf
http://www.betterplanningcoalition.com/



